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Growth and future plans of the San Diego campus will be described at the
Pacific Beach Lions Club, October 10

September 28, 1962

The growth and future plans of the San Diego campus of the University of California will be described by two
of its ranking administrative officers at a meeting of the Pacific Beach Lions Club at the Catamaran Hotel at noon
Wednesday, October 10.

J. H. Clark, who has recently assumed the newly-created post of Assistant Chancellor to Chancellor Herbert
York, and J. W. Tippetts, Building Program Coordinator, will describe both the present development of the campus
and plans for future development.

"l want to talk about the way we are planning to accommodate 4,000 graduate and undergraduate students
by 1970, 8,150 by 1975, on a campus where we now have only 205," Clark says. He points out that continued
rapid expansion to these numbers may be delayed if building funds are not forthcoming according to plan.
Continued acceleration of the building program depends to a large extent on the fate of State Proposition 1A in
the November 6 election.



